Letters of Blessed Zélie and Louis Martin in English
[bookmark: _GoBack]The letters of Blessed Zélie and Louis Martin, the parents of St. Thérèse of Lisieux, the “Little Flower,” have been published in English as A Call to a Deeper Love: The Family Correspondence of the Parents of St. Therese of the Child Jesus, 1863-1885.  218 letters from Zélie and 16 letters from Louis invite you into the intimacy of the Martin family in the years before St. Thérèse’s Story of a Soul.  Paperback; 464 pages; 32 pages of photographs.  $29.95.  Learn about the Martin family and order the book at www.thereseoflisieux.org  
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